
The CBTB pool renovation committee  
Consisted of 

John Cooper, Mark Hill & Bill Saunders 
 

Attempts to keep from repairing the pool 
Spending on maintaining the pool was escalating at a high rate due to unidentifiable leaks, 
manual labor because of non-working mechanics, refilling the pool with community water 

and chemical costs. 
 

To find the ongoing leaks, a diver was hired.  Cost: $600±  
 

A previous CBTB Board of Directors hired a company to install a well on community 
property to stop the high water bills the community had from using so much community 
water.  Unfortunately that well provided only sandy, dirty water and cannot be used for 

the pool and is not used at all at a loss to the community of about $3,000±. 
 

Issues to be resolved include in pool 
Having very poor circulation in the main pool 

Having no circulation in the baby pool 
Having to overfill both pools to keep the water fresh 

Manually tossing chlorine into the pool 
Having to refill the pool annually 

Leaks in the pool that required constant refilling 
Having to drain and refill the pool each year 

Having to continue to buy chlorine at ever increasing costs 
 

Due diligence in hiring the company to repair the pool 
4 proposals from local pool companies  

were obtained and reviewed at board meetings.  
Community comment and suggestions  
were included at the board meetings. 

The board of directors chose the proposal  
that best resolved these issues. 

 
Click here to see the work that is to be performed 

https://nebula.wsimg.com/1799e98f40660fdb1a4c6c3657697cac?AccessKeyId=7A1367B8BED2CDDB49A0&disposition=0&alloworigin=1

